
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adventures In Learning Preschool, LLC 

September 2018 

Newsletter 

Welcome to preschool! 
Just a few reminders for parents: 

Preschool Forms - please be sure to have all of your child’s 

enrollment forms turned into me no later than the first day of school!  

Rubber boots – typically the first couple of weeks of school are sunny 

but it looks like we may have a little rain this year, so please bring 
boots the first day of school. Remember, we go outside even if it’s 
raining so be sure to send waterproof coats to school as well! 

Change of clothes – These are essential the first week of school. For 

some children the skill of stopping what they are doing to go potty is 
not quite there yet, so please bring them on your child’s first day. 

Back packs – I know it may seem silly for every child to bring a 

backpack to school each day, but we do this because it’s part of the 
routine in getting ready for school, additionally your child will have a 

folder in their bag that we will be putting notices, art work, or other 
information in, so please make sure it’s a full-size backpack. 

Checking your child’s folder regularly also trains you, the parent, in 
getting your child ready for school! 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 21st    

September 28th   

Oct 15th, 16th & 
17th  

Scholastic Book Orders due 
These are optional, of course, 
but greatly benefit our 
classroom. The website and 
online code is: 
https://orders.scholastic.com/

J8KB2 

No School  

Conferences – No 
preschool these days * 

Sept 12th & 13th  1st Day of school 

Bloomz – for parent communication 
If you attended Parent Info Night you have already signed up for Bloomz, so you can disregard this. If not, please 
follow the instructions below to sign up to receive one-way texts from me regarding important school information. 

Compose a text message to the number 1-858-256-6691. In the message type the following code for your child’s 
class, then follow the prompts you get in response. 
 
Tuesday/Thursday – KM8SYA 
Monday/Wednesday/Friday – TNWK79 
Afternoon - ZHVVNF 

 Sept 12th & 13th  Tuition is due. Remember 

tuition is reduced this month 
or use the budget plan. 

* More information will be given out as we    

   get closer to these events 

Oct 22nd 
   

Field Trip to Hunter’s 
Pumpkin Patch at 10:00 * 

The website will be the go to place for all questions about what’s going on in the preschool.     
I have already put everything on the calendar, uploaded many of the forms that we use, and I’ll add newsletters 
every month. For field trips and adventure days I will put all the information for these on the calendar. If you 

can’t find what you need then call or text me. Please don’t use Facebook messenger to contact me, you can text 
for a more immediate response, or email, you are always welcome to call also. My # is 360-481-9214. 

Oct 4th & 5th  
   

Adventure Day at the park *  


